
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:29:04 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 10:37 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Marek Marchwica

-- Phone --
519 250-7094

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hydro One sent me a letter indicating that I will be moved into seasonal low density rates, this means 100% increase
in my bill.
I used Google Earth and found that in immediate 1/5 of square km there are at least 120 properties, which at the very
least should be classified as medium density according to info on 'https://www.hydroone.com/rates-and-
billing/density-review-and-service-type-information'
Hydro One is fixated on extracting additional money from customers and fudging the facts.
Reasonable rate increases could be understood, but rush to floor customers with 100% bill hikes is really low.




